
NEWS from The
Friends

We don't usually do this but we wanted to give you all a quick update about 
the fundraising, that has taken place this term. 

In our last newsletter, we explained how all the events held this term would 
be raising money for new play equipment in the playground. We are 
delighted to announce that, thanks to your support, we reached the target 
we required and the new equipment will be installed in September.

This has been made possible due to funds held by the school from parent 
donations. As well as, money raised by The Friends from the Summer Fayre, 
the quiz, the theatre trip and donations to the inflatable day. We also 
reallocated money put aside for the staging, to help fund this equipment. 

Below, you can see the current play equipment and an illustration of the 
new equipment. There will also be separate monkey bars, as we know these 
are a firm favourite with the children.

We are delighted to have been able to work with the school to help provide  
this equipment as the last act of the current Friends Committee. Thank you 
from all of us, for your support in making this possible. 

Katie and Becky
Co-Chairs

Update July 2025

friendsofhazlemere@gmail.com

All to PlAY For!



LATEST NEWS AND 
EVENTS

The secondhand school uniform shop on our website is now closed for the 
Summer holidays. It will open again when school returns on Wednesday 4th 
September. Discounted Panto tickets are still available to buy. 

secondhand school uniform

Due to the amount of events taking place this term, it was decided not to hold 
the doughnut sale for Year 1. However, we made sure £100 was made available 
to the class to spend on equipment.  

Doughnuts - Year 1

Thank you to all the parents and teachers who helped out at the disco last week, 
Having so much support made the event easier to run and more enjoyable for 
everyone. It was wonderful to see all the children having so much fun - thank you! 

Disco 

We are thrilled to have been able to arranged for an ice cream van to visit 
the school before the end of term. We hope they all enjoy this special treat!
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